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23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Matthew,  

Thank you for getting in touch with us and sharing a detailed overview of your work in this area.  

I have shared your email and document with relevant colleagues for their consideration.  

Conserving our nation’s water is an important issue that will impact the well-being of current and future 

generations and we agree that more needs to be done to ensure this vital resource is available for those living 

now and in the future.  

You may be interested in a statement we published earlier this year on how not enough action is being taken to 

prevent damage to our rivers and water. You can read the full statement on our website which also includes 

advice to people who have concerns about the quality of our water. 

While water conservation is not an area we have explored before, we recognise its link to protecting all of our 

natural resources and tackling the climate and nature emergencies. You may be interested in the Resilient Wales 

chapter of our Future Generations Report 2020.  

We also recognise the importance of increasing green skills and jobs and equipping our current and future 

generations with skills for a changing world. You may be interested in reading our Skills through Crisis: Upskilling 

and (Re)Training for a Green Recovery in Wales report.  

These are urgent issues and agree with you that large industrial companies have an important role in tackling 

them.  

We would appreciate if you could keep us updated on this work.  

Thank you again for getting in touch and wish you luck with your future work.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Petranka Malcheva 

Change Maker 

https://www.futuregenerations.wales/news/not-enough-action-is-being-taken-to-prevent-damage-to-our-rivers-says-future-generations-commissioner-for-wales-derek-walker/
https://www.futuregenerations.wales/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Chap-3-Resilient.pdf
https://www.futuregenerations.wales/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Chap-3-Resilient.pdf
https://futuregenerations2020.wales/
https://www.futuregenerations.wales/resources_posts/skills-through-crisis-upskilling-and-retraining-for-a-green-recovery-in-wales/
https://www.futuregenerations.wales/resources_posts/skills-through-crisis-upskilling-and-retraining-for-a-green-recovery-in-wales/

